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City’s 34th Traffic Fatality 

Date: 07-19-2025 Time: 09:22 AM 
Location: 6800 Alameda 

 
Vehicle: Unknown light-colored SUV fled the scene  

Driver: Unknown fled the scene 

 
Pedestrian: 70-year-old woman (pending identification) (Deceased) 

 
EL PASO, Texas—On 07-19-2025, the Special Traffic Investigations unit 
responded to the 6800 block of Alameda to assist with a fatal traffic 
investigation. The initial investigation revealed that an unknown light-colored 
SUV was traveling westbound on the 6800 block of Alameda at the same time 
the elderly woman was crossing the street northbound when the unknown SUV 
struck her. The vehicle continued west on Alameda.  The pedestrian died at the 
scene from her injuries. 
  
Investigators continue to investigate the case. Anyone with information about 
this traffic fatality is asked to contact the police at the non-emergency number 
915-588-4900, or to remain anonymous, please call Crime Stoppers of El Paso 
at (915)566-TIPS (8477) 
 
This is the 34th traffic fatality of 2025 compared to 36 this same time last year. 
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